Message from the Author

December, 2004

These are the final training manuals as | will be retiring shortly. I hope you have found the manuals informative and
helpful in performing your work as a fire prevention officer.

| would like to take this time to acknowledge the following persons for their assistance and contributions in the prepara-
tion of the training manuals.

In addition to the above a special thanks to Scott Richardson, Chief Fire Prevention Officer (retired) for his continued
support during the time | worked on the manuals.
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